
June 1st  
Virtual Information Session
Via Zoom from 6–7:30 p.m. CST 

Register by emailing:  

grace.lacke@patternenergy.com

June 6th 
In-Person Information Sessions
Pontiac Elks Lodge, 459 Elks Club Rd.,Pontiac, IL 61764 
Morning Session from 8–10 a.m. CST

Evening Session from 7–9 p.m. CST

Public Information Sessions

What is Heritage 
Prairie Wind?

Heritage Prairie Wind is jointly 

developed by Pattern Energy 

and ConnectGen and will provide 

economic benefits and jobs that will last 

generations. The project will be located in western 

Kankakee County and northeastern Livingston County, 

within the Livingston County townships of Dwight, Round 

Grove, and Broughton. 

Heritage Prairie Wind will provide local economic

benefits including: 
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local construction jobs, including several 

full-time permanent jobs.

of projected total investment.

of projected tax revenue to Kankakee and 

Livingston Counties over the life of the project.

in additional community benefits over the 

project’s lifespan.

Pattern Energy and ConnectGen are hosting three Livingston County-focused 

Public Information Sessions for the Heritage Prairie Wind project. Please join us 

to learn more and meet with the project team.

The In-Person Public Information Sessions will be structured as open houses; 

attendees are encouraged to arrive and explore the various wind development 

“stations” at their own pace, with assistance from our expert staff members. 

Information provided at these events will be focused on our proposed wind 

project in Livingston County, and similar events for Kankakee County will be held 

at a later date.

Please note: The same information will be shared at each event. These events will 

only cover information regarding our project in Livingston County. We will hold 

a Kankakee County Public Information Session at a later date. Please choose the 

event that works best for your schedule. See you soon! 

For more information please visit HeritagePrairieWind.com



On June 1st, 2023, and June 6th, 2023, Heritage Prairie Wind hosted a series of virtual
and in-person public information sessions to bring awareness to our wind project and its
many benefits to Livingston County and its municipalities. 

The virtual information session was held from 6 PM-7:30 PM on June 1st, and twelve
residents from the community attended.

Two in-person sessions were hosted on June 6th, one at 8 AM and another at 6 PM;
collectively, 74 residents attended these events. 

To ensure all residents within a mile of the proposed project footprint were properly
notified in advance of the event, Heritage Prairie Wind advertised these events in the
following ways:
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A large mail piece postmarked more than 2-weeks before the events was
mailed to all residents within a 1-mile radius of the project. Over 3,000
residents were notified. 

All of the events were posted and advertised on our Heritage Prairie
Wind Facebook page, accessible by the public. 

Digital ads ran in the Dwight Paper (online) for a week and a half, and the
events were posted within the Dwight Paper's calendar.

One large print ad ran in the Pontiac Daily on May 30th. 

The Heritage Prairie Wind team personally called local leaders and
community organizations to invite them to the event. 

If you have questions about the Livingston County Public Information Session events,
please contact Grace Lacke at at Grace.Lacke@PatternEnergy.com.
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